
Non-Commercial Fisheries in Hawaii 

At the recent 2014 National Saltwater Recreational Fishing 

Summit, NOAA Fisheries  committed to developing a formal 

NOAA policy on recreational fishing.  The policy will be used to 

guide future NOAA actions regarding recreational fishing and to 

better engage the recreational fishing community.  This is your 

chance to help shape the policy that will affect recreational 

fishing in Hawaii and across the United States. 

This FREE public event is part of the 160th meeting of the  

Western Pacific Regional Fishery Management Council being held  

June 24-26, 2014, at the Laniakea YWCA in Downtown Honolulu. 

Recreational Fishing, Subsistence Fishing, 
Expense Fishing, Weekend Warriors... no 
matter what you call it, we don't play with 
our food.  We want to hear what you think 
about catch limits, fishing licenses, data 
collection and other issues.  This Fishers 
Forum will also include a listening session 
to allow fishermen to weigh in on a       
proposed NOAA recreational fishing policy. 
 
Enjoy informational booths, presentations, 
public discussion, door prizes and more!  

 

National Saltwater Recreational Fishing 

Policy Listening Session 

6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, June 25, 2014  

Harbor View Center  

Pier 38, Honolulu 


